
  
 

Bethel Township Board of Trustees 

August 29, 2017 

Workshop Meeting 

8:30AM 

 

 

Administration 

 

1: Road Update – mowing, repairs, etc. 

  

Administrator Ehrhart reported that there has been a lot of issues with the Roadside mower.  The   

Roadside mowing is behind but the mower is back in service and the Road Department began  

catching up yesterday. 

 

He also stated that the paint has been purchased for the painting of the speed bumps on Dinsmore  

And Shroyer. 

 

2: 3.8mil Levy- Update 

 

Discussed some ways to get the message about the levy distributed. 

 

3: Speed Signs- Potential uses 

 

Discussed the possibility of purchasing a speed sign to monitor speed on roads that have had 

complaints.  Checked on pricing.  Benefits, disadvantages and what safety issues so it won’t be 

stolen was discussed. 

 

4: Fire Department Open House: Date, Time, Events 

 

Fire Chief Ehrhart announced that the Open House will be held Sunday, October 8
th
 from 

1:00pm to 3:00pm. 

 

 

 

Adjournment 9:30 

 

                                                                                   

____________________   ______________________ 

Mrs. Vanhaaren, President   Mr. Gary Biggs, Trustee 

 

      ______________________________ 

Mr. Jerry Hirt, Trustee          Deborah Watson, Fiscal Officer 



 

 

      

 


